
 Penguins Autumn Newsletter 

Key Weekly Dates: 

Monday: Weekend News 

Wednesdays: Swimming at the Forum 

Please remember to email over a photograph of 

your child over the weekend (by Sunday evening 

latest) and to pack swimwear for Wednesdays. 

 

Hello parents and carers - welcome to Penguins class!  Your children have all settled in really well 

with the new adults and new friends in their class. 

We have lots of learning opportunities throughout the school this term including Soft Play, using the 

Sensory Room, Swimming at the Forum, the Swings and the Forest.  Please can you provide 

appropriate swim wear for your child ready for each Wednesday morning starting the 20th 

September?  Please pack some spare clothes for your child in their bag just in case we need them! 

We are asking parents for donations for our class school fund of £1 per week. If you have any 

questions or want to get in touch about anything, please don’t hesitate to contact the team 

either via the school number (0161 359 5322) or through my email on 

r.taylorims@ashgate.manchester.sch.uk.     

To help with our reading, we are asking parents to 

fill in a reading diary for the children.  They will be 

coming home with 2 books from school, one for 

their phonics level and one they have chosen 

themselves for enjoyment.  We are asking for you 

to read with your child a few times a week and to 

fill in their reading diaries to let us know how they 

got on.  

Class Team: 

 

 

 

Rachel: Teacher                 Viv: TA3 

 

 

 

 

   Sarah: TA1                    Alicia: TA1 

Georgia: LSA 

Autumn Topic: My Planet 

This term we are learning all about our planet.  This 

will involve learning about different countries, things 

we find on our planet and how we can help save our 

planet. 

 


